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I highly oppose PacWest silicon smelter project near Newport, WA. I reside in Spokane, and have
family property north of Priest River, Idaho. I am extremely concerned about what will happen to
the water quality near the Pend O'reille River and the Little Spokane River, and it is obvious air
quality will suffer. It seems the damage that will most likely happen to our naturally beautiful area
up here will offset any chances for an outdoor recreation and economic boom that could happen!
Pollution is not wanted. Let's move beyond the old polluting and destroying nature all in the name
of jobs. Let's support the right choices for our beautiful natural areas. I also do not like all the
backroom deals that were made. It's time to stop this nonsense.

Thank you.
 


